
 UHS     LSIC     Minutes 
 September     8,     2022 

 Present:     Molli     Hamilton,     Kim     Greene,     Kendryn     McDonough,     Sarah     Woodrum     Pilgrim,     Kari 
 Byers,     Kyle     Patterson,     Rachel     Simmons,     Olivia     Fidler,     Katrina     Cimorelli,     Teddy     Stewart,     Lisa 
 Travis,     Mariana     William,     Mary     William 

 MInutes: 

 ●  Call     to     Order     -     Kendryn     McDonough 
 ●  No     minutes     from     the     previous     meeting     were     available.      The     Chair     noted     that     approval     of 

 the     minutes     was     waived. 
 ●  Overview     of     LSIC     given     by     Mrs.     Greene.      She     highlighted     that     the     LSIC     is     the     Voice     of 

 the     Community.      That     this     is     the     forum     for     conflict     resolution,     improvements     needed     may 
 be     brought     before     the     committee     and     all     meetings     are     open     to     the     public.      She     advised     all 
 present     of     the     statutorily     defined     requirements     of     the     make-up     of     the     committee. 

 ●  Members     discussed     school     opening.      Mrs.     Greene     said     we     still     would     like     to     really     push 
 to     get     parents     using     Schoology.      PLTs     and     the     new     Positive     School     Climate     plan     were 
 discussed.      There     is     a     committee     in     place     that     worked     this     summer     to     design     a     plan     to 
 assist     in     making     discipline     decisions     in     the     school     more     consistent.      A     new     cell     phone 
 policy     and     dress     code     have     been     implemented.      Some     complaints     about     both     but 
 students     and     staff     are     adjusting.      PLTs     will     continue     this     year     and     teachers     are     very 
 excited     to     work     with     students     in     a     different     way     than     just     regular     classroom.      We     are 
 hoping     it     will     enhance     teacher/student     relationships. 

 ●  Mrs.     Greene     stated     the     beginning     of     the     year     has     been     good     and     it     is     nice     to     be     getting 
 everyone     back     into     a     normal     routine. 

 ●  Molli     Hamilton     gave     the     PTSO     update.      Fundraising     was     discussed     and     they     will     be 
 asking     Honor     Society     to     stuff     envelopes     for     it     again.      Sign-up     genius     for     different 
 committees     was     also     discussed.     Teacher     appreciation     ideas     for     the     year     were 
 discussed     and     also     After     Prom     ideas. 

 ●  Meeting     dates     for     the     LSIC     were     discussed.      The     meetings     will     immediately     follow     PTSO 
 on     the     nights     they     are     held     in     February     and     April. 

 Meeting     was     adjourned     at     7:28pm     by     Chair     Kendryn     McDonough 


